
 NCDOT TO HOST A PUBLIC MEETING IN JUNE  
FOR THE PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS TO U.S. 64  

FROM JUST WEST OF LAURA DUNCAN ROAD (S.R. 1306) IN APEX TO U.S. 1 IN CARY 
WAKE COUNTY 

 
STIP Project No.  U-5301 

 
The N.C. Department of Transportation is proposing to make improvements to U.S. 64 from just 
west of Laura Duncan Road in Apex to U.S. 1 in Cary.  The public meeting will be held at the 
Summit Church located at 3000 Lufkin Road, in Apex, on Thursday, June 21st from 4:00 p.m. to 
7:00 p.m. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to provide interested citizens with information on the project 
and gather public input on the proposed design.   
 
Interested citizens may attend at any time between 4:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.  Please note that 
there will not be a formal presentation.  NCDOT representatives will display maps and be 
available to answer questions and receive comments.  Comments and information received will 
be taken into consideration as work on the project develops.  Written comments or questions 
can also be submitted at the meeting or later by July 21, 2018. 
 
Project maps are available online at http://www.ncdot.gov/projects/publicmeetings/.  To assist 
us in identifying other issues and areas of concern within the project study area, NCDOT 
requests your participation in a survey located on the project website:  
https://publicinput.com/U-5301-US64-Apex-Cary#  
  
For additional information contact Bob Deaton, AICP, NCDOT Project Manager, by phone at 
(919) 707-6017 or by email at rdeaton@ncdot.gov .  Additionally, questions can be directed to 
NCDOT Consultant Project Manager, Ryan White, PE, with the firm of Stantec Consulting 
Services by phone at (919) 865-7374 or by email at ryan.white@stantec.com. 
 
NCDOT will provide auxiliary aids and services under the Americans with Disabilities Act for 
disabled persons who wish to participate in this workshop. Anyone requiring special services 
should contact Diane Wilson, NCDOT Senior Public Involvement Officer by phone at (919-707-
6073) or by email at pdwilson1@ncdot.gov as early as possible so that arrangements can be 
made. 
 
Persons who speak Spanish and do not speak English, or have a limited ability to read, speak or 
understand English, may receive interpretive services upon request prior to the meeting by 
calling 1-800-481-6494. 
 
Aquellas personas que hablan español y no hablan inglés, o tienen limitaciones para leer, hablar 
o entender inglés, podrían recibir servicios de interpretación si los solicitan antes de la reunión 
llamando al 1-800-481-6494. 
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